
Mid-year Report Guidelines 
Many schools will ask for a Mid-year report that gives grades for the student’s fall 
semester of senior year.   Most schools have an official page they want submitted.  If a 
student needs a MYR submitted to a college (or to several colleges), please fill out all 
appropriate documentation on the report(s) and submit to Kim AT LEAST TWO 
WEEKS BEFORE THE DUE DATE with a stamped envelope addressed to each 
specific college.  
 


